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Dr. Carri L. Brown Earns “Excellence in Government Leadership” Award 
 
Columbus, Ohio – Today, Dr. Carri L. Brown, Fairfield County Auditor, was honored by the Association 
of Government Accountants with an Excellence in Government Leadership Award.  The award was 
presented at the Central Ohio AGA conference held in Columbus, Ohio.   
 
The Excellence in Government Leadership Award is presented each year to a state or local government 
professional who “exemplifies and promotes excellence in government financial management, outstanding 
leadership, high ethical standards, and innovative management procedures.”  The award recognizes the 
cumulative achievements of the professional who throughout his or her career has served as a role model 
for others and has consistently exhibited the highest personal and professional standards. 
 
Dr. Brown stated, “I am so thankful to AGA for this surprising honor.  This association has provided 
educational resources and networking to me for three decades.  They work hard to increase financial 
stewardship in the public sector, and I am honored to have mentored others to support the profession.  We 
all need to build positive learning and growth opportunities.”  
 
She added, “I am truly blessed to serve as Fairfield County Auditor with an exceptional team.  They are an 
impressive group who strive to give their best every day.”  
 
For more information about the Fairfield County Auditor’s Office, please visit:  
www.co.fairfield.oh.us/auditor/ or email Rachel Elsea, Communications Officer, at 
rachel.elsea@fairfieldcountyohio.gov 
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